
 

 

 

 
 

BYLAW 549-24: LAND USE BYLAW WAS READ FOR A 
FIRST TIME. 

A PUBLIC HEARING IS SCHEDULED FOR OCTOBER 16 
 

FALL FESTIVAL IS SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 14!  STOP BY 
THE OFFICE TO REGISTER FOR A CRAFT TABLE. SQUASH 

THE COMPETITION IS BACK! 
 

THANK YOU LAURA QUINTON FOR YOUR MANY YEARS OF 
SERVICE TO THE STIRLING LIBRARY! 


